
How can there be any doubt that Representative Nearman had no expect for government processes when he violated policy and 
invited in disruptive armed members of the public.  It was not in the interest of the people serving in our legislature to have this 
hazardous mass enter the capitol. Nor was it in service to the collective well being of Oregonians.  If I could vote - Nearman would 
be banned from any and all public offices in Oregon.


